
Bakersfield College Budget Committee - Report to Academic Senate  

March 1, 2023 

 

 

The Budget Committee’s regular scheduled meeting for February 27, 2023 was 

CANCELED. 

1. On Thursday February 23, 2023 acting Vice President of Finance and 

Administrative Services, Danny Villanueva, resigned.  KCCD Chief 

Financial Officer, Mike Giacomini (and previously BC VPFAS) was 

contacted for availability.  Unfortunately, Giacomini was not available 

and thus the meeting was canceled. 

2. Due to the cancellation of the meeting, members received for review, via 

email, draft minutes of the last meeting. 

3. The committee members also received, via email, the current BC Budget 

Decision Criteria document for review.  The document was created 

during a budget crisis to address primarily how best to make budget 

decisions during downturns and not necessarily stable/prosperous years. 

4. The next scheduled Budget meeting is Monday March 27, 2023. 

 

The District Wide Budget Committee has not met since January 20, 2023. 

 


